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December, 2024 
 

Principal’s Den 

Liberty Elf 
As you know, our LES family takes care of each other! This holiday 
season our Counseling Department will host the 4th annual 
“Liberty Elf” program. Qualifying LES families will receive 
a Liberty Elf participation form that must be completed and returned 
to School Counselor, Mrs. Gilbert, by the deadline stated on the form. 
LES faculty, staff, and families will be invited to contribute gift cards 
that will make the holidays a little brighter for members in our school 
community. Keep an eye out for a SignUpGenius link to pledge your 
gift card contribution!          

 
         

 

  
Dear LES families, 

       I can’t believe the first semester is quickly coming to an end.  We have 
had a wonderful first half of the school year and are looking forward to the 
next 3 weeks before winter break.   

     Thank you to all who came out to our Thanksgiving lunch!  Our amazing 
cafeteria staff prepared meals for and served over 700 visitors, students, and 
staff that day!  Wow!  We would also like to thank you for delicious loaves of 
bread and baked treats for the Loaves of Thanks gifts.  Our entire staff was 
able to take home a treat to enjoy over the Thanksgiving holiday.   

     All the FSD elementary schools will be attending the annual FMS winter 
concert on Friday, December 6th.  If you would like for your child to attend, 
please be sure to sign and return the permission slip by Thursday, December 
5th.  Students who do not have a signed permission slip will not be allowed to 
attend.   

      My staff and I hope you and your family has a safe and happy holiday 
season! 

                                                                          Respectfully, 

                                                                                  Mrs. Patton 

                                                                                 #OneLiberty                                                                    
 

 

Upcoming Events 
December 4 
LES Spirit Night at Chipotle on 
Carothers from 4-8 pm 

December 6 
FMS Winter Concert 

December 19 
Kindergarten-2nd Grade Winter 
Concerts 

December 20 
2-hour Day:  10:30 dismissal day 

December 23 
Winter Break Begins 

January 7 
Students Return! 
 

Winter Concerts! 
    We are excited to put on our 
K-2nd grade winter concerts 
again this year!  Please see 
below for the performance 
times. 
  

2nd Grade:  9:20-9:50 
1st Grade:  10:35-11:05 

Kindergarten:  2:40-3:10 
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